2016 THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE

A final update on our 2016, Thanksgiving Food Drive

With your support, we were able to assist 4 families whose names were provided to us
by Dania Elementary. In addition, we were also able to assist 3 other families through
the City of Dania Beach. Our recipients were very grateful for the assistance that came
their way through the efforts of the AMO Plans and Union employees. To everyone who
contributed to this good cause, THANK YOU VERY MUCH!









